
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

SITE PLAN REVIEW TEAM 
Site Location: 1616 East Portland Street 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
SITE PLAN REVIEW TEAM and to the general public, that the SITE PLAN REVIEW 
TEAM will hold a meeting open to the public on January 11, 2022, at 3:00 p.m.  Per 
the most recent federal government guidelines, this meeting will be held via video 
conferencing.  Public participation will be available electronically.  If you wish to attend 
this virtual meeting, please contact Crystal Rosa-Duran at crystal.rosa-
duran@phoenix.gov or call 602-534-5059. 
 
The agenda for the meeting is as follows: 
 
Review of Preliminary Site Plan 
PRELIM 2109722  
Project number 21-3391 

The Realm On Portland: A development located at 
1616 East Portland Street. 
(Central City, District 8). 

 
For further information, please call Remigio Cordero Team Leader in the Planning and 
Development Department at 602-495-7163. 
 
To request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Angie Holdsworth at 602-495-
5622 or TTY Use 7-1-1. 
 
January 6, 2022 
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